
 
 
 
July 28, 2014 
 
Bob Wilson, Chairman 
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission 
333 Guadalupe St., #3-240 
Austin, TX  78701 
 
Re:  Request for an extension to Bionomics Import Agreement  
 
Dear Mr. Wilson, 
 
Bionomics would like to amend our Import Agreement # 2-0032-03 from an expiration date of 
August 31, 2014 to September 30, 2014.  We would also like to increase our disposal volume an 
additional 37.5 cubic feet from the approved volume of 52.5 ft3 to a total of 90 ft3.  
 
We have collected and are continuing to collect a large number of Sealed Sources under the 
SCATR program for disposal at the Texas Compact facility.  While we will make a shipment of 
these Sources prior to the current August 31, 2014 deadline, we do have Sources that are 
currently being collected that will not be ready for the August shipment.  The end of the Federal 
fiscal year is September 30 and the remaining Sources collected need to be disposed prior to this 
date in order to be counted under this fiscal year’s program.  
 
A request for Importation has been submitted and should be heard at the September 25 meeting.  
While we do anticipate that approval will be given on this date, we need more than 5 days to 
schedule a shipment and without an active Agreement a shipment cannot be scheduled.  An 
extension would allow us to bury the current years Sources by September 30.  
 
Feel to contact me with any questions regarding this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John McCormick 


